
 

Business Improvements Districts _ to consider a response to the 

Department of Social Development regarding the above Bill 

 
Fermanagh District Council welcomes the development of this Bill and thanks the 

Department of Social Development for the opportunity to respond to the consultation 

on its content. 

 

The consultation asks for comments on the specific clauses of the Bill and, if 

appropriate, to suggest alternative or additional wording to the clauses.   

 

The Council is generally supportive of the clauses included in the Business 

Improvement Districts Bill and is not suggesting any changes to the content of the 

Bill. 

 

 


